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At the end of last month we had a
perfect day at Calovini's Garden
Nursery. We looked around at
the wonderful flowers, we learnt
about the different types of
helpful and unhelpful bugs and
we made our own floral
decorations. We LOVED this visit
and we are so grateful to the
Calovini family for hosting us.
Thank you!
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As a part of our preparations for
visiting the Calovin’s we grew beans
and kept a diary about the growth.
The children were really excited to
see how fast the beans grew and ran
into the classroom every day to
check on them.

We don't teach classes at Foxhill,
we teach children.
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We love art here at Foxhill and this month we really enjoyed using
canvases and masking tape to make colourful abstract pictures. Then we
took advantage of the good weather and investigated using water colours
and leaves to make art outside.

As you can see we are all very relaxed.




PRE SCHOOL

June turned out to be a surprisingly busy
month in the kindergarten. From learning with
Avomed to visiting an alpaca farm, we kept
everybody on their toes.

WE DIVED INTO THE
WORLD OF WATER
WITH AVOMED,
DISCOVERING THAT
WATER IS EVERYWHERE
AND WHY OUR BODIES
NEED IT.
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Father’s Day caused us to talk about our dads a lot and
we learnt a song and had fun making crafts.

. We are finishing the month of June busying ourselves
with the subject of bees, which will also be a theme of our Summer Party. In
this vein, we would like to thank you all for your support. It was a pleasure for
us to celebrate the end of an exciting year with you!
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PRE-SCHOOL

) NEW ONES

We would like to extend
a heartfelt welcome to
Lena and Laura who
have just joined the
Foxhill Family. We look
forward to many lovely

experiences together. 9~ ’ __I

We don't teach classes at Foxhill,
we teach children.
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Impressions.
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FIRST AID FIRST AID

We are always educating ourselves at Foxhill

Here are some pictures of our latest training:

- EPIPEN Training
- 4 hours refresher first aid course

Your Foxhill Team



